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OFA Fiscal Note 
 
State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: 

Municipalities Effect FY 26 $ FY 27 $ 

Municipal Water Companies Potential 
Cost/Savings 

See Below See Below 

  

Explanation 

The bill, which makes technical changes regarding water fluoridation 

standard levels and procedural changes related to adopting the U.S. 

Food and Drug Administration model food code, results in no state 

fiscal impact. 

The bill may result in a potential cost or savings to municipal water 

companies beginning in FY 26 to the extent the bill requires more or less 

fluoride to be added to the water. 

The Out Years 

The annualized ongoing fiscal impact identified above would 

continue into the future subject to inflation.  
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